
 
Thursday 29 September 2022  
 
Dear Families 
 
Re Harvest Pakistan Floods Appeal 
 
At Dixons Manningham, we are committed to helping our students develop the value of Unity. Charitable 
work plays an important role in this. 
 
Floods are devastating Pakistan, leaving millions in need of urgent help to survive. 
 
The Disasters Emergencies Committee (dec.org.uk) brings together 15 leading aid charities to raise funds 
quickly and efficiently at times of crisis overseas. They are running a fundraising appeal for Pakistan. 
 
We have decided to support this appeal through our annual Harvest Fundraising. This year instead of 
donating food to our Harvest Foodbank Appeal, please support us by donating any spare change you 
have. 
 
From Monday 3rd October we will have DEC Pakistan Floods Appeal collection buckets at the academy 
gates at the start and end of the day as well as in the main office. We will run the appeal for 2 weeks. 
 
We are going to try to raise £500 together. 
 
We are very proud to be serving such a generous community who always come together to help others. 
 
If you would like to discuss this fundraising appeal, please come and speak to me in the academy. 
 
With kind regards 
 

 
 
Kate Hussain 
Vice Principal 
 


